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Service Change Notice 23-13 
National Weather Service Headquarters Silver Spring MD 
200 PM EST Tue Feb 21 2023 

To:       Subscribers: 
-NOAA Weather Wire Service
-Emergency Managers Weather Information Network
-NOAAPort
Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees

From:     Ben Kyger 
 Director, NCEP Central Operations 

Subject:  Notification of Removal of Logs from NWS’s TGFTP: 
      Effective March 7, 2023 

Effective on or about March 7, 2023, the National Centers for 
Environmental Prediction (NCEP) will remove log files from TGFTP 
https://tgftp.nws.noaa.gov. In the case of a declaration of Critical 
Weather Day or an Enhanced Weather Event, the implementation will be 
delayed until the next working day without weather restrictions. 

The files in question are in the following directories: 
https://tgftp.nws.noaa.gov/logs/sendstats/  
https://tgftp.nws.noaa.gov/logs/rcvstats/  

Users are advised that they will not be replaced, and are encouraged to 
reach out to NCEP directly with any questions. 

NCEP will evaluate all user comments and questions. 

For questions on this change, contact:
 
Anne Myckow 
NCEP Central Operations Dataflow Team Lead 
E-mail: ncep.pmb.dataflow@noaa.gov

National Service Change Notices are online at:

https://www.weather.gov/notification/
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